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You don't often get email from zimmdrygoods@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

This is Allan Brill, the owner of Zimmermans Dry Goods at 1656 Grand Ave, a small screen
printing shop. I just wanted to send a quick email voicing my support for the proposed Dorm
and Welcome Center by Macalester College on the northside of Grand Ave (Zoning Case #24-
095-844 and Zoning Case #24-095-842). Returning the area to use instead of the current lot
will be amazing for business and expanding the school boundary will do the same! I am
excited to see how the project progresses!

Let us know if you need anything else,

Allan Brill

-- 
Zimmerman's Dry Goods
1656 Grand Ave St. Paul, MN 55105
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